
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/5/2020 5:08:34 PM

First name: Carol

Last name: Hanrahan

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: This proposed pipeline will contribute to more forest fires by 1)  having to shut down their operating

machinery during RED fire alerts because of possible sparks from the equipment; 2) the project's declaration that

their line breaks (i.e., 50' to 75' off-limits corridors above the pipeline) will double as "fire breaks" apparently do

not understand that fires jump fire breaks and fire lines making the corridors ineffective; and 3) since Oregon is in

a drought, any extra use of Oregon's water that does not go to Oregon citizens, who own the water, would also

add to more and hotter forest fires. 


